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Ross Costa 

Diane Muench 
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CELEBRATING 
BIRTHDAYS  
April and May are full of 
birthdays! 
 
Keith Baker,                 
Doug Anderson,           
Mary Latone and         
Linda Haviland all celebrate 
in the spring. 
 
Many staff have birthdays 
as well.  Marcella, David S., 
Jay, Megan, Deb H., and 
Nikkii are all celebrating. 
EVERYONEñENJOY! 

  Members of the Silver Fox Den 

are working with OLD NAVY 

store collecting and recycling  

beverage bottles.   

 

(Photo 1) Maryann and Joni 

picked up the totes of old bottles 

for recycling. They are shown here 

with some of the Old Navy staff  

 

(Photo 2)  Robert is sorting the 

bottles picked up at Old Navy  

before they are sent to the             

Recycling Center. 
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Notes from the Rooms 

Golden Oldies 
We were very busy this last month. We enjoyed dying Eggs for Easter.  The people that come to SADH had a great time 

with this; however we had a select  group of friends that really liked making the egg salad after we dyed the eggs. Sharon 

Cartner and Diane Muench became egg salad ñeggspertsò! They were able to prepare the salad all by themselves toward 

the end of the week.              

 

Of course, we worked our tails off on a variety of volunteer projects. Diane, Sharon, Raph, Maryann, Lillian and Roger 

baked cookies for Emmauel Baptist  Church Bake Sale. Each person took turns putting in the in-

gredients and stirring the cookie batter. The church had a great bake sale and the proceeds went to 

support the trustee committee.       

 

We also crafted beautiful spring bookmarks and delivered them to the Prendergast Library. The 

library staff were happy to receive our gift that they plan to give out to the people that use the      

facilities. 

 

The people that attend SADH have created a sensory activity bulletin board. Items utilized were coffee grounds, salt, cot-

ton, aluminum foil and a variety of other materials that served as texture and smell or were highly visible. 

 

Of course our daily sing a long and puppet singing continues every day at 10:30am. 

Singing and dancing can be heard and seen any day in the morning. Sharon enjoys 

donning her ball dress and singing old movie tunes with Roger, Maryann, Raph, 

Lillian, Jean and Dorothy. 

 

                                                                                                                                 

Lastly we would like to sadly note the passing of two of the  sweetest people that we 

all had the privilege to spend our days with. Ross Costa and Diane Muench left this 

earthly world to sing in heaven with the angels. We will truly miss our friends, but 

are looking forward to meeting them again one day.  

Man Cave 
The Man Cave members have been studying science by doing experiments in our 

program room. We have made a replica of our solar system. (Photo 1)   We used 

the internet to look up the  information for the design.     

We have made a rocket that was fueled on baking soda & vinegar.  We shook it up 

and watched go up in the air. We made a robot out of pop cans. The robot runs on 

a small battery powered and will walk in a forward motion. We are now working 

on making a replica of a volcano &  a village that when finished we will have Pic-

tures in next episode of the SADH news letter.  

Silver Fox Den  
The Seniors were very active making items to take to the community.                                                                               

Easter Baskets were made for Mrs. Pawlakôs 3rd grade class at Fenner Elementary 

School. The baskets were made from  popsicle sticks and ribbon. Peggy and Nikki 

hand delivered them to the class.  (Photo 2)    

                                                                                                   Another project was  making new crayons from recycled 

bits of old ones. These were dropped off at the ER for    

children to use.  

The SALON HOUR is still taking place.  Danette enjoyed 

having eye makeup applied by Megan during one Salon 

Hour.  (Photo 3)   3 
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